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Dear Graziela, 

I am happy to report favorably on the experience of the 5th PT Conf in Timisoara.   

The verbal presentations were of a very high level; some were better than others 

certainly, but they were a good representation of current practice in PT from 

reputable PT providers.  

Equally important, I talked with many people who told me how excited they were 

to meet other experts and providers, and establish relationships that will endure - 

and that will help them in their efforts for PT schemes.  This is something that can 

only occur at conferences. 

I was delighted to see yet another beautiful City and region in Romania.   There 

are such beautiful cities, and rich in both culture and history.  The history is 

wrapped up so much that is important throughout modern as well as ancient 

cultures, and a full understanding requires understanding of Romania.     I am 

forever indebted to you and your colleagues for giving me these experiences. 

 

    Dan THOLEN  A2LA  APLAC, USA  

 

 


